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SR 264/IR-4 Intersection Project

ADOT Project No. F033901C 
Federal Aid No. 264-A(221)T 

The Arizona Department of Transportation, in conjunction with the Federal Highway Administration and Hopi Tribe, has initiated a 
safety project at the State Route 264/IR-4 intersection to install intersection lighting and construct an asphalt pedestrian pathway 
with solar lighting.

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other nondiscrimination laws and  
authorities, ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Persons that require  
a reasonable accommodation based on language or disability should contact Ryan Harding at rharding@azdot.gov or  
602.550.8397. Requests should be made as early as possible to ensure the state has an opportunity to address the 
accommodation.   
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PROJECT OVERVIEW 

The $775,000 project will improve pedestrian safety near 
the existing roadway by providing lighting and constructing a 
pedestrian pathway that leads to the Hopi Cultural Center. 

The project, located between mileposts 379-380, is expected to 
be under construction in spring 2023 and completed in fall 2023.  

WHAT TO EXPECT 

There will be no traffic restrictions or closures as part of this project. 

CONTACT US

` Phone: 602.550.8397

` Email: rharding@azdot.gov 

` Website: azdot.gov/projects/northeast-district-projects/
state-route-264-ir-4-intersection

` Mail: ADOT Community Relations c/o Ryan Harding
1655 W. Jackson St., MD126F Phoenix, AZ 85007

https://azdot.gov/projects/northeast-district-projects/state-route-264-ir-4-intersection
https://azdot.gov/projects/northeast-district-projects/state-route-264-ir-4-intersection

